6/56
MEMORANDUM

From: Tosg

The County Medical Officer of Health, : ,
Guildhall Road, District NurseAlidwives.
Northampton.

' 9fh-March, 1956,

Transport of Premeture Babies
to Barratt Maternity Home

Arrengements for the trensport of premature infants to the
Barratt Maternity Home have recently been under review by Mr. R, Watgon,
Dr, I, H., Gosset and Dr. R. Wigglesworth,

As from doday, I should be glad if when you desirve a prematbure
infent to be admitted to the Barratt Maternity Home you will kindly
telephone the Home direct (Telephone No, Northampton 4680). On receipt
of your telephone call a nurse from the Home together with the
appropriate equipment will go out in an anmbulance from Northampton to
bring in the infant. ’

Yours faithfully,
C. M, SMITH,

County Medical Officer of Health.




